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Vidyasagar College For Women

Notice

This is to notify that our college is organizing a seminar which will be held on
16™ September, 2023 (Saturday, Time: 10:00 am, Venue: New building
auditorium) regarding ‘Government Job Awareness and Entry in services
for different Govt. Jobs’. The seminar presentation will be delivered by the
National Vocational Academy of India run by SIKSHALIGHT EDUCATION
RESEARCH FOUNDATION. The seminar has been arranged for benefit of the
students aspiring for Government jobs in future. Students of all semesters as
well as ex-students of our College are hereby requested to attend the seminar.
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